Welcome to Crosspoint Fellowship

ORDER OF SERVICE

February 11, 2024

Welcome Greg Snow

Call to Worship Jason Mosley

Scripture Reference: Psalm 33

And Can It Be
How Deep the Father's Love

Hymns of Praise
Confession of Sin & Assurance of Pardon Kelbe Eden
Scripture Reference: Zephaniah 1:14-18 & Zephaniah 3:8-17
Hymn of Assurance Love Still Bids You Welcome

Offering

Hymn of Preparation Grace

Preaching of God’'s Word
Scripture Reference: Romans 5:1-2

Greg Snow

Hymn of Reflection Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus

Every man by nature is under the law, bound to obey its precepts, and pay
its penalty; and unless its requirements are fully met, the law can never
justify us. But the gospel invites us to leave the law, and come to the
Savior; and coming to the Savior — we are delivered from the law; it has
no more power over us than if it had executed the sentence of death on
us, it having put Christ to death in our stead...Our privilege is great, our
state is most blessed. We stand in grace...Grace is favor, law is
requirement; we are not under requirement therefore — but under favor.
James Smith, 1860

LOOKING AHEAD

Today
Morning Worship Service
Tuesday
PYC Rehearsals Begin; 6-8PM @ Calvary of Neosho
Sunday, February 18
Morning Worship Service
Sunday, February 25
Morning Worship Service
Sunday, March 3
Morning Worship Service; The Lord’s Supper; Fellowship Meal
Sunday, March 10
Morning Worship Service; Daylight Saving Time Begins
Sunday, March 31
Resurrection Sunday
Saturday, April 13
PYC Play-Sing-Work Day - 10AM-4PM @ Calvary of Neosho
Volunteers will be needed to assist throughout the day & prepare
lunch for the youth.
Friday, April 19 - Saturday, April 20
Women’'s Conference @ Fellowship Baptist in Joplin
Guest Speaker will be Susan Heck
Music provided by Melissa Snow & Hannah Olson

Baby Blessing Table

A table will be set up in the church basement through February 25th
so that you may bring baby gifts for Ben & Camelyne Belcher, who is
expected to welcome their baby daughter in March.

Change in Communion

It was made public last Sunday that the Elder’s have chosen to
change our practice of closed communion. Beginning Sunday, March
3rd, we invite all who are baptized Christians and members in good
standing of a gospel-believing church to participate in the Lord’s
Supper. For any questions &/or concerns, please see one of the
Elder’s.



